





Ottawa, 10th April, 1943

a coafidential
Yo ling with the
Japaness sltuatl I eh Columbia.

Yours sinocerely,

mphrey Mitohell,




Ottawa, 10th April, 1943

dear Fred,-

April 6th.

I shall immediately
the attention of the Minister of L:
agree with you that we should be
realistic in approaching the problem of the
Japanese in British Columbia,

Yours sincerely,

wilfred Hanbury, Eeq.,
lotel Vanoouver
Vanoouver, h,c.
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{¥1Prod Henbury




